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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
The Sixth Form Leadership Team will be fundraising for the Food Bank in Skegness. 
Monies raised will support their Christmas food appeal, which will support the local 
community. The Christmas fundraising event will take place between Monday 4 December 
to Friday 8 December 2023. 
 
Students have put together their own fundraising ideas to support with this activity and will 
be leading on this.  
 
Monday 4 December – guess how many sweets in the jar 
Tuesday 5 December – what is Kevin the Carrot’s middle name, have a guess 
Wednesday 6 December – teacher in the stocks, waxing the teacher’s leg 
Thursday 7 December - cake bake and sweet sale and teacher in goal 
Friday 8 December - Christmas jumper day 
 
Once the fundraising week is over, the Sixth Form Leadership Team will then go and buy 
the items needed for the food bank and deliver these items personally. This promotes a 
range of transferable skills, leadership, self-confidence, teamwork, planning but most 
importantly gives the students real life experiences of running and planning a project which 
impacts the school community, but also the wider community.  
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be participating in Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 8 December 2023. Students 
can wear a Christmas jumper instead of their blazer but must wear their shirt and tie. There 
is an expectation that they will still wear their school trousers or skirt and black smart 
footwear. 
  
This is an optional activity for all students and staff. If students do not want to take part, they are 
expected to come to school in normal uniform. Students will be asked for a donation of £1.00 which 
will be collected on the gates as the students arrive to school and during line up. 

 
I look forward to everyone participating in this fundraising week and I thank you in advance 
of your continued support of the Skegness Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Langdale 
Miss Langdale 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


